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Katie Matsoukas of the Indianapolis office penned an article, “Protection
Under The Foreign Corrupt Practices Act,” for Inside Indiana Business.
The article was published on Aug. 8 and outlines what you should know
about the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act, its requirements and how to
prevent violations. The article also appeared in the Inside Edge morning
and afternoon e-newsletters.
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